
 

 

working in 

partnership with 

WE ARE IN YOUR AREA 
 

 

 

Major new investment in West Sussex’s street 

lighting making your area safer and more 

environmentally friendly 

 

Please come and see us and we will answer any of your 

queries about the ongoing Street Lighting  

works in your area. 

 

 

Date: 21 November 2012  

Time 10.00 and 14.00 

Venue: Shrubbs Drive Car Park 
Shrubbs Drive 
Middleton on Sea 
West Sussex 
PO22 6DZ 

 

 

For further information contact us: 

              

 

 
 
 
  

0800 048 2435  

        www.lightsoninwestsussex.co.uk  


